
Announcements 

Tuesday, September 27, 2022 

B Day 

Good Morning Arrowhead! 

 

Tickets for the Homecoming Dance begin on Friday, October 7th. You may purchase a 
ticket during our ONE DAY, IN PERSON Flash Sale Friday on October 7th for $10 at 
either lunch or after school until 3:15 in the cafeterias at either campus. After our Flash 
Sale Friday, tickets will be available for purchase ONLINE ONLY and will be $12 plus a 
processing fee. The link for ticket sales will be available through the AHS Homepage or 
found in your email. 
 
If you are bringing a guest to the homecoming dance who does not currently go to 
Arrowhead you MUST get a guest form signed by your guest's guardian and school 
principal. Guest forms can be obtained in the office. They are due to the office by 2:30 
PM on Friday, October 14.  
 

All girls interested in playing basketball this winter are invited to an 
informational meeting on Thursday, October 6th at 2:45 in the junior study hall at north 
campus.  If you have any questions please email Coach Reichle. 
 

Attention Sophomores: If you have not picked up your 2021-2022 yearbook insert, they 

are available for pick-up in the South Campus Office. 

Picture retake day is this Friday, September 30th in the front lobby during your study hall 

time. 

At the end of the week, we will be half way through the first quarter so if Math is giving 

you problems, stop in the Library to see the SASS Math Tutors. Tutors are available to 

help you in the South Campus Library during your study hall on Tuesday and 

Thursday.  After school on Wednesday you can work with a tutor in the North Campus 

Library until 3pm. 

Are you a master at Hollywood trivia?  Do you have a secret talent for getting t-shirts 

on? Or do you just want to represent your grade level to win against others?  Participate 

in this year’s Pep Rally!!!  Check your email for the sign up and join us in starting our 

Homecoming celebrations out with a bang. 


